
 

Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility - Selwood Academy is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of our 
children and we expect all members of staff, volunteers and visitors to share this commitment 

 

 
 
 
 
Ref:  FS/JL 
 
March 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Re:  Easter Service – Thursday 30th March 2023 
  
Now that Spring is upon us it’s the time of year when Selwood Academy and the children of 
Year 7 celebrate Easter.  As Head of Year 7, on behalf of the children, I would like to invite 
you to come and join us for our Easter Service. 
 
This years’ service will be held at the Academy, in the Main Hall, on Thursday 30th March at 
2.10 pm.  Please arrive no sooner than 2pm. 
 
If you would like to celebrate with us, please complete the online form by clicking the link 
below so that we have some ideas of numbers. 
 
https://forms.gle/akySbXJRgDkGkVYS9 
 
Please can I ask you to use the Football Club car park as there will be no car parking 
available at the school. You may, of course, take your child home immediately after the 
service – please indicate on the form if you wish to do this.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Fraser Sharp 
Head of Year 7 

https://forms.gle/akySbXJRgDkGkVYS9

